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Invasive Aquatic Species Identification and Investigation Training Session
Saturday, July 20, 2013

9am-12 Noon

Notch Road Municipal Building

Room 9

104 Notch Road, Bolton, CT

Free to all 
A free training session will be held to assist Bolton Lakes Watershed residents and recreational users in identifying and preventing the spread of invasive aquatic plants and species in Connecticut. The session will be run by representatives of the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environment (DEEP) and will include the following:
· An update on the growing spread of aquatic invasives (plants and zebra mussels) in Connecticut

· Information on how these invasives are hitchhiking and spreading among our waterbodies 
· Instruction on invasives recognition and how to prevent them from spreading
· Training, for those interested, to become a Volunteer Invasives Investigator capable of inspecting boats at our local boat ramps and collecting information that will help prevent further spread. 

To attend, please pre-register by contacting Leona Crosskey by email or phone:

Email her at lcrosskey@gmail.com or call 860-306-1433.
Leave your name, email and phone number.

See you on Saturday, July 20th - 9:00am at the Notch Road Municipal Building.

Coffee and donuts will be provided

